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Stars of the week 6th Febeuary


Reception    	


Class 1	         		


Class 2	        	


Class 3	         		      


Class 4          	


Class 5          


Class 6	         


Golden Tokens  6th February


Reception     			 


Class 1	           		


Class 2	           


Class 3           


Class 4	           


Class 5	         


Class 6	           


Stars of the week 13th February


Reception      	


Class 1	           	


Class 2	           


Class 3	          


Class 4            


Class 5	           


Class 6            


Golden Tokens 13th February 


Reception     	


Class 1	           		    	


Class 2	          	


Class 3            	  	


Class 4	           


Class 5	           


Class 6            


French Certificates


                        














Candlemas Eucharist for children 


Thank you for sending in photos of your child as a baby. The children really enjoyed sharing these with each other at our Candlemas Eucharist. They also really liked seeing the staff as young children, especially trying to guess who was who!





Lent Assembly


We are holding our Lent Assembly for thechildren after half term on Wednesday 25th February

















Sports


Tag Rugby Match








Badminton











Running a ½ Marathon














Welcome to new staff


We welcome Mrs Williams to our school. Mrs Williams is a teaching assistant based in class 6 and also running our nurture group in the morning.





























Access from the Promenade


A polite reminder to parents – please help keep everyone in the school safe by closing the gate after you have left the school grounds.











Eden Project  





Dates for your Diary


Monday 16th February –Friday 20th February – half term


Monday 23rd February – school starts


Monday 2nd March and Tuesday 3rd March – Parent Consultations


Wednesday 4th March – St Pirans’ day concert at Chapel Street Methodist Church


Thursday 5th March – St Piran’s Day Parade and World Book Day. More details about this in the next 


newsletter.


Friday 27th March – Easter Service at St Mary’s Church 2pm. All parents and carers are welcome to attend. The children will all be dismissed from St.Mary’s Church at 3pm on this day.




















Foundation Stage Unit update


Our new pre-school has proved popular and this half term Mrs Murley has helped in pre school due to increase in numbers. 


After half term Mrs Lisa Spry will be joining the pre-school team. Lisa is an experienced Early Years practitioner and I am sure will be a strong addition to the Foundation stage unit in our school.
































Helping your child learn





Thank you ot all parents who returned the Family Learning slips. There was interest in Keeping Up with the children Maths and English and we hope to be able ot offer this and possibly an Arts and Crafts and Number sacks course soon.

















